
Letter of support for Land use Variance

Rex and Debra Blair, located at 8651 Pleasant Lake Drive, lots 188, 189, and 190 of
Pleasant Lake Hills Annex No. 2 are seeking a land-use variance from Hamburg
Township Zoning Board of Appeals.

We would like to build a 30 deep by 35 wide garage (1,050 sq. ft), located in the north

east corner of our property. There is a 50 foot setback from wetlands and we would
need approximately a 31 foot variance in order to build the garage.

He retired a few years ago and it has been our long-term goal to build a garage for extra
storage and our personal woodworking shop.

Deb and I would greatly appreciate our neighbors supporting the ZBA issuing the land

use variance by signing this letter of approval.

Thank you,

Name & Signature
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